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Hello, 

 

I am a former smoker that got hooked in high school on flavored tobacco products. 

Quitting was very hard and I think having flavored products only make it more likely 

that young people will pick up the habit. Banning flavored vape products is a common 

sense measure to protect our kids. There is no good reason to sell addictive, harmful 

products targeted at children that will leave them with financial and heathcare 

burdens in their life. Please support the bill to ban flavored vapes. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Kyle 


